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March 25, 2020

Mr. Perry Hastings, Manager
Asphalt Concrete Recycling, LLC
c/o Law Offices of Debra Eiland, P.C.
24 S. Weber Street, Suite 300
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

Re: Garden Valley Water and Sanitation District
Wastewater Service to 2210 Janitell Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80906 (the 
“Property”)

Dear Mr. Hastings:

The law firm of Seter & Vander Wall, P.C. represents the Garden Valley Water and 
Sanitation District (the “District”). The District is a quasi-municipal corporation and political 
subdivision of the State of Colorado that provides water and wastewater collection services 
within its boundaries.

The Property is within the District’s boundaries and therefore is eligible to receive 
wastewater collection services from the District. However, due to the location of the Property on 
the north side of Fountain Creek and the lack of District wastewater collection infrastructure in 
the immediate area, it is not feasible for the District to provide wastewater collection services to 
the Property. Therefore, the District does not object to the installation of an on-site wastewater 
treatment system on the Property.

Please feel free to call or e-mail me (jerb@svwpc.com) if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

SETER & VANDER WALL, P.C.

Jeffrey E. Erb

cc: Mr. Don Gregory, President, Garden Valley Water and Sanitation District


